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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

FRA HANDOVERS CHEQUE TO FRANK HILTON ORGANISATION  
 
13 September 2018 

 
Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) handed over a cheque of $3000, collected through fundraising and 
donations to the Frank Hilton Organisation. 
 
FRA Chief Executive Officer Jonathan Moore says this was part of their corporate social 
responsibility in supporting the Frank Hilton Organisation as they continue to do their vital and 
wonderful job. 
 
“Seeing smiles on the children makes it all worthwhile and we will definitely do something similar 
for them next year. We have had a good support from our staff who took part in the fundraising 
activities and we thank them for their hard work and effort,” Mr Moore said. 
 
Frank Hilton Organisation Chief Executive Officer Sureni Perera says they are grateful for the 
gesture and has thanked FRA for providing support towards a worthy cause and their willingness 
to work towards making a difference.  
 

 

Photo Caption: FRA staff and CEO Jonathan Moore with the children of Hilton Special School 
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